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•	 We are excited to welcome our newest team members, Ms. Manoucheka and 

Ms. Yuleimy, to the Evans team! 

•	 It is amazing to see the progress our team has made since the beginning of the 

year to now and we are excited to see what’s to come in the second half of the 

year! 

•	 Ms. Yuleimy is grateful to be serving at Evans - she is discovering her passions 


